
 
From: Stephen Smith <stephen_r_smith@brown.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 6:44 PM 
To: OHS <OHS@ct.gov> 
Subject: Re: OHS Seeks Feedback on DRAFT Consent Guiding Principles 
 
The guidelines appear well thought out. Recommendation 17 is awkwardly worded. Inserting “that” 
after “require” would help. 
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